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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.823 
 
 
 

Voluntary contribution from Norway 
 

 
Further to Circular Communication IWC.CCG.813 of 2 September, am pleased to inform you that the voluntary 
contribution of 330,000 NOK (36,176.21 GBP) from the Government of Norway was received on 21 October. 
This represents a contribution towards covering the costs of developing country participation in the process on 
the Future of IWC. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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